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Opening reception: Friday January 29, 6:00-9:00pm 

 

CAPITAL is proud to present Quadrants, an installation of new prints by Ruth 
Laskey. Produced in collaboration with Paulson Bott Press, in Berkeley, 
California, this suite of six soft ground etchings complements Laskey’s 
incisive weavings and expands her practice in exciting, new directions. 
 
The prints in this suite originate from two basic images that Laskey wove 
specifically for this project. The shapes are stylized representations of 
the two pattern weave structures that are the main components of her 
weavings: plain weave and twill weave. Each print uses a grid of four of the 
original woven images; then by rotating and re-orienting the shapes within 
this structure, and assigning a unique set of colors to the forms within 
each print, a new image emerges. 
 
Whereas Laskey is normally concerned with the figure ground relationship, and 
weaves in a non-traditional manner — explicitly not using repeated pattern 
in her works — she uses the opportunity of these etchings to experiment with 
pattern and repetition. 
 
Employing an unorthodox approach to etching, the physical weavings were 
carefully run through the press to create each printing plate. In this way, 
these prints expertly translate the woven threads onto paper without losing 
any delicate line-work — retaining the beauty and complexity of Laskey’s 
weavings. 
 
CAPITAL and the artist would like to thank Paulson Bott Press, Ratio 3, and 
Peter Kirkeby. 

… 

 
Ruth Laskey (b. 1975, San Luis Obispo, CA) lives and works in San Francisco. 
Laskey has exhibited at Ratio 3, San Francisco; the Institute of 
Contemporary Art, Boston; the Wexner Center for the Arts, Columbus; Des 
Moines Art Center, Iowa; the Berkeley Art Museum and Pacific Film Archive; 
David Zwirner, New York; Stephen Friedman Gallery, London; San Francisco 
Museum of Modern Art; Douglas F. Cooley Memorial Art Gallery, Reed College, 
Portland; The Approach, London; Misako & Rosen, Tokyo; and the Oakland 
Museum of California. Ruth Laskey is represented by Ratio 3, San Francisco. 
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